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Gibson Dunn Awarded the Family
Violence Appellate Project’s Inaugural
California Pro Bono Cup

Accolades | October 17, 2024

Family Violence Appellate Project

Gibson Dunn has been awarded the Family Violence Appellate Project’s inaugural California Pro Bono Cup. The award honors
exceptional pro bono contributions that help survivors of domestic violence access justice and safety through the appellate process.
Since 2015, Gibson Dunn lawyers “have collectively provided over 4,900 hours of pro bono legal assistance to secure protections for
survivors and their children.” The award was presented at the 2024 Battle of the Bands: Banding Together to End Domestic Violence,
an annual fundraiser benefiting San Francisco’s Family Violence Appellate Project. The award was presented on September 26, 2024.
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